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Lamberton student diagnosed with HIN1 virus

A student at Lamberton Middle School in Carlisle has been diagnosed with the swine flu.

A letter was sent to parents in the Carlisle Area School District this afternoon from Superintendent

Mary Kay Durham.

"The Pennsylvania Department of Health recommends that individuals who develop the flu should
remain at home for at least 7 days after the onset of illness. If they are still ill after 7 days, they should
remain at home until symptoms have resolved for at least 24 hours," the letter reads. "In this case the

individual has followed the advice of the Pennsylvania Department of Health."

For additional information please refer to www.health.state.pa.us and/or www.cdc.gov/swineflu or the

Carlisle Area School District website at http://www.carlisleschools.org/

The student's identity is being kept confidential in accordance with federal privacy laws.

U.S. Army War College Archives - News Article - 02 June 2009


http://www.cdc.gov/swineflu
http://www.carlisleschools.org/

